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“This is welcomed news for Chamber members, workers, labor and the residents of 
San Mateo County.  The need continues to grow for infrastructure funding that 
supports San Mateo County businesses, drives our regional economy and creates a 
quality of life that allows residents to thrive.   
 
Congresswoman Eshoo and Congressman Mullin have delivered funding that meets a 
diverse portfolio of community and economic needs and invests in critical 
educational, transportation, environmental and cultural projects that make San Mateo 
County a great place to work, live and visit. 
 
This funding is a critical reminder that having thoughtful, engaged and skilled elected 
leaders at all levels of government matters to ensure that the public good never 
becomes unbalanced by partisan politics.”  


